New Mexico
OIL CONSERVATION  COMMISSION

Aztec, New Mexico _

August 25, 1958

Leo P. Zuckerman
P.B.M.1. Building
333 West Colfax
Denver 4, Colorado

Dear Sir:

Reference Is mads to your letter of August 15, 1958 requesting
information on a well drilled In the NW} Section 6-2I1N-4W.

Our records indicate that a well was spudded on this location by
Brinkerhoff Drilling Company, 807 Denver Club Bullding, Denver
Colorado. on July 8, 1558. This well was drilled to a total depth
of 6382 feet and penstrated the Dakota Sandstone formation. This
well was plugged and abandoned on July 30, 1958 and the well record
as filed with this office does not Indicate any oil or gas was
encountered.

if | can be of any further service in this matter, please contact me.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, Dist. #3
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